
                  

Vendors, 

LoveLight, Inc. is planning to hold a multicultural holiday festival celebrating several fall 

and winter holidays, on Saturday, November 4th as a fundraiser to support our programs 

serving lower-income youth and their families. The event will be held at Kent 

Roosevelt High School Kent, Ohio from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. The holiday 

festival will include a silent auction of donated decorated Christmas trees & 

Thanksgiving wreaths (winning bidders announced at 4 p.m.), entertainment, 

refreshments, children’s activities, and vendor tables offering a variety of items for 

sale. Tables will be provided. 

Non-profit tables: $25 . For-profit tables: $30 if submitted by June 30, 2023. If possible, we are 

asking you to donate an item for the raffle that will be held on the day of the event. 

If you are interested in having a table at this event, please either complete and send the form 

below with your check to LoveLight, Inc. P.O. Box 123 Kent, OH 44240 OR send the form to 

Stephanie at sbrook22@kent.edu and pay via Zelle to  

lovelightcares4us@gmail.com 

Questions? Please call Betsy at (330) 554-8872.   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Name of business _________________________________________________________________________ 

Your name __________________________________________ Phone # _____________________________ 

Email ______________________________________ Website _____________________________________ 

Description of what you will be selling: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________  
_______________________________________________________________________________________  
_______________________________________________________________________________________  
_______________________________________________________________________________________  
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Vendors applying for a table by June 30, 2023 will receive one free raffle ticket. 


